

Hello Everyone!

Michael Baskeyfield

2018- 2019 ONSA Newsletter Editor

Oklahoma City Community College

Graduation: May 2019

My name is Michael Baskeyfield and I am your 2018-2019 Newsletter Editor for the Oklahoma Nursing Student Association. I am excited to be on this board and to help to the best of my ability for this year. This is my second year as the Newsletter Editor. I will be graduating in May 2019 with my ADN from Oklahoma City Community College and pursing for my BSN in the Fall of 2019.

My goals for the year:

- Help on the board to the best of my abilities and helping fellow nursing students on there path to become an RN.
- Give my input on all the upcoming events that we are being a part of and going to every single one of them to represent the board.
- Create a new event that will help fellow nursing students talk to nurses in certain fields that they are interested in and make connections.

It is such an honor to be a part of something that I can help fellow nursing students in and I'm so excited for this year! If you need anything or have questions always feel free to contact me!